
 
Recruitment of New MUPY Dean
 

July 21, 2020 
 
On July 21, 2020, the recruitment of a new ’MUPY Dean’ was officially arranged from 8 am to 3 pm in
room no. 110-2, Thepperat Building. In this regard, MUPY academic staff and supporting staff took
part in the recruitment by nominating only one appropriate candidate’s name among four candidates to
be selected. Later, an interview session will be scheduled on July 31, 2020. A successful candidate
will inaugurate the Dean position from September 2020 - September 2023.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2727


